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Charitable Donations 

 
Broad Town 1900-1999 

 
 
1941 
Help for the Hospital            The sum of £3 3s. 6d. has been sent to the Swindon Victoria Hospital as 
the result of a few weekly dances held in the Recreation Hut.  Miss Shelley was the organiser and she 
wished to express her thanks to those who helped to make the evenings a success.  These dances 
are now cancelled.      North Wilts Herald, Friday, 24 October 1941 
 
 
 


